
Catanach, David 

From: 
Reply To: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Peggy Bradfield[SMTP:pbradfield@br-inc.com] 
pbradfield@br-inc.com 
Monday, June 08,1998 10:18 AM 
Catanach, David 
re: DHC App. San Juan 28-4 Unit No. 36 

David: the application is incorrect in that there truly are differing 
interests in this well. Thanks for asking and catching that. Am getting 
the interest owners list today from our Land Dept, will mail those out 
tomorrow. I'll fax you a copy of the list. Sorry for the screwup. (and 
I'm bringing you more tomorrow - they're never ending it seems) 
pbradfield@br-inc.com 

Original Text 
From: "Catanach, David" <DCATANACH@state.nm.us>, on 6/1/98 3:50 PM: 
Hi Peggy, 

Listen, your application states that interest ownership is common. 
Is this in fact the case? Just want to verify. Please advise. 

Thanks, 

David 
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